Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 02/11/2002, 15:14

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 02.11.2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 02.11.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 02/11/2002, 15:14

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys & Girls

Here is this weeks news

Patient Power

Just to add from my email earlier in the week. The hospital have decided that the email function on the terminals will be disabled initially.

In addition the people doing the wiring are the same company who provide the trust with all their phone and data cabling at the moment. (A Quality Job Then ?????????)

New Ward 16

The local paper carries the application for the ward for 5 years

Sarah Foot

Young Sarah is now on this email group and can receive any of your messages or invitations (Oh to be sixteen again)

Chilton Studio 2

The pfl split button is not working. If you need to hear current playing item whilst you are queuing something else, you will need to have one of your ears uncovered so that you can hear the studio speakers. by the way this pfl split was a function I asked Chilton to make when they were under construction. I don't intend to resolve this issue unless something more serious happens on the mixer and I need to dismantle it.

Alan Holder

Alan holder a man still into his vinyl has just completed a 5 year term under his current contract. We have decided to let him stay but requests for a bath chair for studio one has gone out to the trust!!! Nice one Al keep up the good work ""Hey Pop Pickers and all That """.

Ode to Heatherwood

An ode to Heatherwood was written recently by jo clements on ward 4... it was on the noticeboard, if you missed it watch out on the web. I intend to put it on the web site.



Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/